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Resolved  
 
That the Committee: 
 
1. Receives the report, and 
 
2. Notes the contents. 
 
Noted 
 
• The Committee noted the statement by the Parliamentary Commissioner for the 

Environment in the report Wind power, people, and place, that “Regional authorities need 
to take a lead with a more proactive, strategic approach to wind power”. 

 
The Committee asked that Officers investigate developing a wind resource map of the 
region. 

 
• Councillor Baber was complimented on her report on the Resource Management Law 

Association Conference.  
 

Officers were asked to note the content of the report. 
 
 
 


